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Adult Registration - 2025 Season 

Welcome to the 2025 cricket season at Hutton Cricket Club.  We are very much looking forward to another full year of 
cricket and socialising.  

This season we are delighted to announce that we have secured three years of sponsorship from Beresfords Estate Agent 

and their associated finance arm, Flagstone.  We are very grateful to them for their support which has enabled us to keep 

our fees and subscriptions unchanged for the coming year.  

As part of our sponsorship deal, players will receive new branded shirts.  Our commitment to the new sponsors means that 

players must wear these new shirts for all matches, both competitive and friendly. These will be included with your 

membership. 

To ensure the new shirts are received in time for the start of the season, it is imperative that we get our orders placed by 

the end of February.  Therefore, we are asking you to sign up for the 2025 season a little earlier than usual. 

With the early registration, there will be no signing on night as it will be too cold.  Instead, we will be holding two social 

evenings where you can collect your shirts and enjoy re-connecting with old friends.  Dates for your diary are Friday 28th 

March and Friday 25th April – just a week before our first youth training session.  We will send reminders nearer the time 

but please pop the dates in your diary now.   

Coaching Dates and Times 

The coaching season will run from week commencing 28th April until week ending 29th August 

 

1st and 2nd Team squads (invitation only)  Tuesday 6.00 – 8.00pm  

3rd, 4th and 5th Team squads Thursday 6.00 – 8.00pm 

Women’s Hardball Wednesday 6.00 – 7.30pm 

Women’s Softball Monday 6.00 – 7.30pm 

  

  

Registration 

Registration forms, which must be completed even if you are an existing member of the club, can be found on the 

Hutton CC website  www.huttoncc.com 

Finally, we would like to thank you for continuing to be a much-valued member of Hutton CC and to remind you that we 

welcome all feedback and suggestions for the ongoing development and improvement of our club. 

 

We do not wish that anyone be denied cricket for financial reasons. In such cases please contact a member of the 

committee on a confidential basis to make suitable arrangements. 

http://huttoncc.hitscricket.com/
https://huttoncc.com/form/formid_610/default.aspx
https://huttoncc.com/officials/default.aspx
https://huttoncc.com/officials/default.aspx

